12/4/11
Dear Girls,

Often times we do not know how gifted and talented we are let alone
come to realize it through working with others. I hope you were able
step outside yourselves for just a moment and come to the same
conclusion as I did. You are all amazing. JNot only do you have so
much to offer you are willing to offer your talents to benefit others.

Please allow me to share what I observed. I saw you welcome each in a
positive, upbeat and energetic fashion. JNot only were you sharing
your expertise concerning nails, you were pampering some well
deserved caregivers with hand massages, paraffin and kindness. One
of you even offered some tips concerning which basket contained the
hair products that best matched the needs of the caregiver. I think I was
most proud when I saw several of you literally cheering for “your
caregiver” when their name was called for a door prize.

Caregiver Day at Nativity could not have been a success without you.
Some of these people are completely overwhelmed. One individual
shared that she had not been out of her house to do anything for herself
in years.

I hope you were better able to understand your potential. People like
you make a positive difference in the lives of others. Please know how
much I personally, the Health Care IMinistry, and our parish
appreciates all you did.

Sincerely,
Rose McKevitt



